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WASHINGTON, DC 20510

January 17, 2017

The Honorable John O. Brennan SSCTE 2017-0619
Director

Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Director Brennan:

We request that you correct or clarify your public testimony from June 16,
2016, regarding accountability and the CIA’s Detention and Interrogation
Program. As you know, this issue has been the topic of a number of exchanges
over the past several months.

Sincerely,
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Ron Wyden ' larme Feinstein




